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The Spring Lake Park Police Department responded to seven hundred and one calls for service in 

December 2021. This is compared to responding to seven hundred and eleven calls for service in 

December 2020. 

Our School Resource Officer, Officer Imig reports handling seven calls for service in December 2021 at 

our local schools, along with conducting twenty student contacts and twenty-six escorts.  Officer Imig 

also attended several staff meetings at the High School. I want to thank Officer Imig for covering several 

patrol shifts in December.  Without his assistance, our patrol officers would have had to cover many 

more shifts.   For further details see Officer Imig’s attached report. 

Investigator Bennek reports handling twenty-six cases in December 2021. Twenty-three felony, two 

gross misdemeanors, and one misdemeanor case. Investigator Bennek continues to monitor five 

forfeiture cases, along with his monthly caseload.  Investigator Bennek also ran the department's 

adverse weather and low light qualification shoot in December. I want to also thank Investigator Bennek 

for continuing to assist by covering patrol shifts throughout December.  Without him, our patrol officers 

would have had to cover many more shifts.  For further details see Investigator Bennek’s attached 

report.   

The Spring Lake Park Police Department Administrative Office Staff continues to remain busy daily.  I and 

our administrative staff were able to attend the administrative professional appreciation lunch hosted 

by the Anoka County Chiefs Association on December 15th.  I am grateful to our administrative staff at 

the Spring Lake Park PD.  We could not run this police department without them.  Thank you, ladies, for 

all you do.   

The month of December has been a busy month for me as well, besides handling the day-to-day 

operations of the police department, I have continued to monitor the hiring process and attended 

several meetings throughout December. 

With 2021 in the rearview mirror I want to personally thank my officers and Sergeants for all of the work 

they did during 2021.  2021 was a year of change and challenges for the police department.  Through 



the officer's and Sergeants' perseverance, we were able to continue to offer the high standard of service 

the residents of Spring Lake Park have come to expect.  We in the police department will continue to 

strive to make the City of Spring Lake Park one of the best cities to live in, in the future.   

This will conclude my report for December 2021, are there any questions? 

 

 

 

 

 

 


